Nixon in Key Biscayne

KEY BISCAYNE, Fla., May 24 (UPI)—President Nixon flew here today for a long Memorial Day weekend, accompanied by a small contingent of staffers and no members of his family.

The Presidet was welcomed at Homestead Air Force Base

at Homestead Air Force Base by Col. Ted Guy, vice wing commander at the base, who was a prisoner of war in North Vietnam for five years.

Mr. Nixon planned to announce the appointment of Kenneth Rush, Deputy Secretary of State, as the new White House economic co-ordinator in a nationwide radio address at noon tomorrow. At the same time, the President is expected to discuss Administration policy in

coping with inflation.
Ronald L. Ziegler, the
White House press secretary,
said Mr. Nixon planned to
make another radio address
on Monday, Memorial Day.